

Auriol Junior School

Vale Road, Stoneleigh, Epsom, Surrey, KT19 OPJ Tel: 020 8393 4721

Email: info@auriol.surrey.sch.uk
Web: www.auriol.surrey.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss R Williams

The Mead Infant and Nursery School

Cudas Close, Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 0QG Tel: 020 8393 0966

Email: office@mead.surrey.sch.uk
Web: www.mead.surrey.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs T Creasey



3rd February 2023

Safer Internet Day

Dear Parents / Carers,

On Tuesday 7th February, we will be joining schools across the UK in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2023.

Safer Internet Day is a global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology, which calls on children and young people, parents, carers, teachers, social workers, law enforcement, companies, policymakers and more, to help to create a better and safer internet.

Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote in school and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a great opportunity for us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver to the children throughout the year.

We would be delighted if you could join us in celebrating the day by continuing the conversation at home. To help you with this, the UK Safer Internet Centre have created some free activities and information for parents and carers which are available at: saferinternet.org.uk/SID-parents.

Resources include top tips, quizzes and films, which you can use at home with your child. If you have any concerns or questions about keeping your child safe online, please do get in touch with your child's class teacher or the Designated Safeguarding Person/Lead.

Thank you for your support.

Mr Ransom and Mrs Wijsbroek (Computing/ E-Safety Leads)

